
THE ANNOTATED MUNICIPAL ACT 
 

Notice to Subscribers 
  

Dear Subscriber, 

 

Thank you for subscribing to The Annotated Municipal Act. 
 

We are writing to inform you of a change in the print/ProView update 

schedule for this publication. In 2023, you will receive 10 timely, 

comprehensive releases. Your subscription will continue to provide the 

same complete, expert coverage you expect on a more streamlined 

schedule that aligns with the timing and pace of developments. This 

change will not impact the content of The Annotated Municipal Act, its 

timeliness, or any other aspects of your subscription. We trust you will 

find this change beneficial. 

 

We appreciate your continued interest in our products. 

 

Please contact Customer Support for assistance with any questions you 

may have.  

Phone: (416) 609-3800 (Toronto & international) / 1-800-387-
5164 (toll free Canada & U.S.)  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomson Reuters 

 
  


